Building Update: Provided there is not an upward trend of Covid cases in Montgomery Co. during the previous 7 days, Elarth Hall is now available to groups of 10 or less for meetings of up to 1 hour. There are strict guidelines in place to insure everyone's safety. Follow this Link for the checklist of actions that must be followed each time a group uses the space. One person should be designated to fill out the information and return form as directed. Note that all groups must provide an opportunity for members to Zoom into the gathering if they choose not to attend in person. A large TV will be available in Elarth with an HDMI cable, and someone attending the group should provide a computer. Contact Pam or Karen for a UUC Zoom link if the gathering doesn't have one already. Also contact Pam if a webcam is needed.

NEW: Up to 20 people are now allowed to gather together in our outdoor space, but the 6-foot distance between people must be maintained. Also, the bathrooms in the building can be used by those meeting outdoors, but the same protocols must be followed as by those using Elarth. Follow this <u>link</u> for individual protocols that must be followed.

Worship services and many groups and committees continue to meet via Zoom or on our grounds. Be sure to contact <u>Lisa</u> to schedule an event on our grounds or in the building. Check the website and calendar for information on events and the Zoom links and updates to this information.